
Hi Everyone 

 

Thank you so much to all of you who supported the Movie night before half term. We all had 

fun and raised over £150 for the school - hooray! 

 

We have changed the date of our Parents Movie night to Friday 11th March at 7.30. This 

will take place in Wiston Village Hall. 

 

This means that the card making workshop with Julia White will now take place after 

school on Friday 18th March. 

 

I wanted to let you know that we are currently selling raffle tickets for THE MOTHERS 

DAY RAFFLE. This will be drawn next Friday the 4th March directly after school in the 

playground.  

There are lots of wonderful prizes such as manicures, a massage, mini pampering hamper and 

2 tickets for an open day at Goodwood House. Tickets are as ever £1 for a strip of 5. 

 

BAGS OF SUPPORT: Last but not least it would be great if you could keep gathering any 

unwanted but re-useable clothes, shoes, belts, soft toys or bedding. This needs to go into any 

bag (black bags are fine) and put in Helen Garnett’s garage between Monday 14th and 

Thursday 17th March. They will pay FAPS 50p per kilo that we collect. As well as helping 

to reduce landfill by recycling Bags of Support are involved in a number of very worthy 

causes . Please see their latest Newsletter below. 

 

Many thanks again for your ongoing support - I do hope you have lots of fun while raising 

money for our brilliant school this term 

 

Kirsty 

 

 

PS Please do email me directly if you have any questions regarding FAPS in general or any 

of the above events. 

kirstygoring@gmail.com 
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